
MUFG Bank, Ltd. 

   

   

Regarding MUFG Bank employee who contracted COVID-19  
at Konan Branch (Aichi Prefecture, Japan) 

     

Tokyo, February 27, 2020 --- Last night, one employee at MUFG Bank’s Konan Branch 

(Konan City, Aichi Prefecture, Japan) was determined to have contracted COVID-19.  

   

The safety of our customers and staff is our first priority, and we are cooperating with the 

relevant authorities in striving to prevent any further spread. At present, we are taking 

the following actions with regard to the Konan Branch.  

   

1. Determining the movements of the employee prior to the detection, and any 

customers who may have been exposed  

2. Directing any employees who may have been exposed to remain at home and 

their health condition is being checked 

3. Conducting a disinfection of the premises  

   

We are prioritizing the prevention of any spread of the infection to our customers, and 

may direct customers to other nearby branches. We ask for your understanding.  

   

The employee in question was seen by a doctor on February 25 with a fever. On 

February 26 the employee was determined to have contracted COVID-19. The person is 

in a stable condition and will be hospitalized. The employee has no recent history of 

travel abroad.  

   

- End -   

   


